
Winter Clean at  

The Vyne  

Find out about our... 

Contact Details 

Vyne Road, Sherborne St John, 

Basingstoke, Hampshire 

RG24 9HL 

01256 883858 or email  

thevyne@nationaltrust.org.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/VyneNT 

Twitter: @TheVyneNT 

Want to volunteer with us? 

 

If you have a passion for heritage like we do 

and would like to learn new skills, why not try 

your hand at some in-house  

volunteering? 

For more information contact the volunteer 

central team by email :  

volunteering.thevyne@nationaltrust.org.uk 

 

In 2013, we welcomed over 150,000 visitors to 

The Vyne, more than it would have seen in all its 

years as a family home. 

We hope you enjoy seeing our dedicated team 

putting the house to bed on your visit today. 

Please ask us any questions you have, we are 

always happy to talk about how we look after our 

large and varied collection. 



 

 

 

 

The aim of the deep clean is to: 

¶ Inspect every object of our collection 

¶ Assess how much damage each has 

sustained throughout the year 

¶ Carry out any necessary preventative 

conservation.  

 

 

 

 

Winter at The Vyne 

Collection 

Dust is brushed off each object with a vacuum 

cleaner. They are then covered with sheets 

until February to give them a break from the 

damaging effects of light,  humidity and dust. 

 

 

 

 

Ceilings  

Ladders or scaffolding are used to inspect the 

ceilings for damage and dirt. We then use a 

sheepskin duster to clean the ceiling          

thoroughly, removing any cobwebs and other 

grime that has collected over the year. 

 

 

 

 

Walls 

The yearôs build-up of dirt is removed using a 

brush attachment on a low-suction vacuum 

cleaner. The pictures are left up and the 

frames are cleaned using a pony-hair brush, 

moving the dust into a vacuum cleaner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Materials 

We use a variety of materials for our 

winter clean: from fluffy dusters for the 

ceilings, to pony-hair brushes for our 

picture frames and gilt decoration, and 

hogs-hair brushes for more durable 

furniture.  

To respect the integrity of the original 

state of the house, the only materials 

we ever hope to add are Renaissance 

Wax to wood and metal, and floor 

polish to the floors.  

  

 

For the first time, The Vyne is now open all 

year from January to December. That means 

weôre carrying out our winter clean whilst 

weôre open and the house will look a bit     

different. Youôll see some white covers over 

objects, some dusting and vacuuming and 

some rooms will be closed altogether to    

protect them. Here's what weôre doingé. 


